
Town of Tamworth 
Board of Selectmen’s Meeting 

October 22, 2009 
Tamworth Town Office 

 
 
Members Present   John Roberts and William Farnum 
 
Other Present Kim Noyes, Anne Abear, Scott Finman, Sharon Nothnagle, David Little 

and VIA telephone conference was Michelle Clark of NH DRA. 
 
The purpose of this meeting was to determine the tax rate for the 2009 tax year.   
 
Mr. Farnum opened the meeting at 2:40 p.m. 
 
After an explanation of the information that was faxed to the Town Office from NH DRA, the Board decided to  
set the 2009 tax rate at an estimated $17.97 per $1,000 of valuation pending final review of the documents by  
NH DRA.  This was achieved by using $558,282 from the undesignated fund balance remaining from prior  
years under spent budgets and unanticipated revenues.  The Board decided to keep $1,000,000 in the  
undesignated fund balance. 
 
This meeting was recessed at 2:51 p.m. pending the 4:00 regularly scheduled meeting. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Anne Abear 
 
 
 
Approved by Tamworth Board of Selectmen:  11/5/09 
 
 
 
Tom Abugelis   William Farnum   John Roberts 
 
 


